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PORT OF ABIDJAN 

 

THE GENERAL DIRECTOR 

 

Abidjan, 6th of June 2016 

 

O/ref: 0141/DGPAA/DOMS/DS/SS/CK 

 

CIRCULAR TO THE ATTENTION OF SHIPOWNERS, SHIP’S AGENTS 

AND INSURERS 

 

Subject: Reduction of fine payment for any stowaways disembarked 

 

It is brought to the attention of shipowners, ship’s agent and ship insurers that 

the 2 million (2 000 000) XOF fine (EUR 3000) per stowaway requested for 

disembarkation has been reduced to one million (1 000 000) XOF (EUR 1500) 

from the 15th of June 2016. 

It should be indicated that some exchanges have been held with some operators 

in respect of the above subject and concluded on an exceptional basis to 

revise the circular n° 0107/DG/DOMS/DS/SS/TFC of 25th of April 2016 

establishing the said fine.  

However, it remains important that the spirit of the said circular should in 

any way be altered in its execution. 

Furthermore, it remains understood that the production of a search certificate 

before the entry of any ship coming from Tema (Ghana) is still in force. 

 

H.Y. SIE 

 

Enlargements: 

DGPAA        1 

CT M. N’GBALA      1 

CT M. DJE       1 

DAJC        1     

DFC        1  

SG Abidjan Port Community (for a large diffusion) 1 

UCACI (for large diffusion)     1 

GSP-GN       1 

CPSPAA       1 

FEDERMAR       1 

Archives       1/11 


